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告 知 板 

SACLA Users’ Meeting 2024 
 
 

 The SACLA Users’ Meeting 2024 will be held in person this year. This annual meeting provides unique 

opportunities for our user community to familiarize themselves with the latest capabilities of SACLA, establish 

connections, and engage in discussions about future research. The meeting also allows the facility members to receive 

constructive feedback from participants, enabling the development of effective strategies for future facility upgrades. 

 SACLA has regularly expanded its research capabilities and opportunities for users after launching user operations 

in March 2012. The significant achievements to date are because of the close collaboration between the user 

community and the facility. Your input during the meeting is crucial for fostering continuous progress and advancing 

scientific research activities in the future. 

 

Scope: 
 • Facility updates and future capabilities 
 • New instrument and experimental capability developments 

 • Featured researches 
 • Future directions of science at SACLA 

 

Date: 
 March 11 and 12, 2024 

 

Meeting Webpage: 
 http://xfel.riken.jp/usersmeeting2024/index.html 

 

Contact: 
 SACLA Users Community Office 
 e-mail: saclauc@spring8.or.jp 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 


